
 
 

 

News from the 
Huyhua family ... 
Dear brothers, it is a 
pleasure to 
communicate with you 
again and share with 
you what is happening 
not only in our family 
but also in our 
ministerial lives. 

As you know what is 
happening worldwide 
with the viral issue, we 
live as a country in a time 
of mandatory social 
isolation and this week we celebrate one month since it started. 

We are at home and from there we are transmitting teachings of the 
Word of God to the church with our pastor. 

We are trying to maintain good communion with brothers and young 
people of the Church even when it is through social networks. 

We thank God for the media that allows us to use them to build the 
Church of the Lord. 



 
 

 
At home, we are taking the greatest 
possible care to avoid infections 
since our oldest son David is 
prone to making his airways 
sick. 

However, we thank God who 
guards us and has his provision 
for each of us at this critical 
time. 

This week we will start one 
more day of studies in our 
Church specifically with men on 
Tuesdays. 

I also had the opportunity to 

teach brothers in Medellin, 
Colombia, over the weekend. We 
spent a good time of communion 
and teaching of the Word of God 
also through the internet. 

So I thank our God who allows us 
to continue serving him in some 
way despite so many limitations. 

We are very grateful for you since 
we know that you pray for us, we 
feel your love and support these 

hard days and those that will most 



 
 

likely come. We want to be faithful and it is also our prayer as a family 
for each of you that God grants you to be faithful too . 

We love you brothers and as we have repeated it previous times we 
are indebted to God and to you for such 
tremendous help of Love that you give us. 

Our children are homeschooling so 
they are busy in the morning.  

Our other relatives and brothers of the 
Church are in good health, and we have 
seen the generosity of several brothers 
sharing their needs with each other. 
OUR GOD IS GOOD. 

Well beloved brothers, this is what we 
share with you for the moment from 
Peru. Pray for our nation since it is 
probable that the health system will 
collapse in these coming weeks, and we are 
concerned. However, God is not surprised by this world's adversity, He is 
still God and He is still in Control and it is in His Sovereignty that we 
rest. 

God continue blessing and pouring out his ineffable Grace. 
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Proverbs 18:10 

The name of the LORD is a fortified tower; 
    the righteous run to it and are safe. 

 


